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To date as Committee Chairperson, I have written and transmitted 4 

Articles July through October) to the Diabetes Awareness 

Chairpersons of the five districts. The chairpersons have been given 

permission to use those articles as they desire. If they choose not to 

use the article, my hope is they will write their own monthly article. I 

have specifically noted that November is Lions Clubs International 

designated month for diabetes. Hopefully, districts and their clubs will 

host an event highlighting diabetes. 


